Policy 4
Human Dignity

As stated in the Alpha Omicron Pi Risk Management Policy, AOII seeks to educate our members
and to support safe environments throughout the membership experience by promoting the
values of the organization. Additionally, Alpha Omicron Pi supports self-respect and self-worth,
physical and psychological integrity, and empowerment. The Fraternity endorses the NPC best
practice for human dignity which focuses on fraternal values and constructive interactions among
organizations within a fraternity and sorority community. Further, the Fraternity endorses the
following tenets:

a. The dignity of the individual is a basic element of a civilized society and the foundation of
Alpha Omicron Pi.

b. The value and worth of individuals is an essential factor in establishing mutually respectful
and healthy relationships.

c. Any action of harassment is damaging to self-worth and personal dignity.

d. Alpha Omicron Pi does not condone any activities, including contests or games which are
demeaning, destructive, ridiculing or abusive and that neither support the high standards and
ideals of Alpha Omicron Pi nor promote a positive image of the fraternity and sorority
community.

Therefore, Alpha Omicron Pi resolves that our chapters and members will not endorse, support,
or participate in any activities that demonstrate disregard for self-worth and dignity of
individuals, cause disharmony among NPC groups, or whose purpose is counter-productive to
the development of a positive fraternal experience.



